
Hello, 
 
I firmly believe in the freedom to choose what I feel is best for my own body as well as the bodies of my 
children.  I do NOT support mandatory vaccines.  Reacting to a sudden outbreak of the Measles to 
immediately implement a bill to require mandatory vaccines for all non medical exemptions is not the 
rational solution.  It is a fear driven response and trying to play to the sensationalized aspect of the 
outbreak, when in reality, the danger is minimal (in my opinion). 
We need time to discuss all sides of the issue and not just have a knee jerk reaction bill.  As a parent and 
as a community member, I firmly oppose HB 3063. 
 
Ariana Galindo 

 


